
Greetings Sacred Heart family,  

This e-mail comes to you with a very grateful heart. Thank you, a million times over, for your 

participation in the Sacred Heart Global Service Day! I was overflowing with joy as I saw and read tweets 

and posts, beginning with the beautiful prayer put together by Baradene College of the Sacred Heart, 

followed by others throughout the course of the day, from every corner of the world.  

Through our social media connection, we were all reminded that we are part of something larger than 

ourselves. Additionally, we were awed and inspired by each other as we shared the ways in which we 

revealed God’s Love through our connections, choices and actions!  

I also want to share with you the following slideshow. Please forward and share this with each of your 

constituencies. This video can be found on the USC RSCJ webpage (rscj.org/bicentennial2018). Here is 

the direct link: vimeo.com/290974315 

Again, thank you for your work, your efforts and your participation in creating a joyful day. 

With Deep Gratitude,  

Maureen  

 

 

 


